
Cemetery Report for August 2022 

 
The State performed a ground penetrating radar test to the area nearest Peace 
Church by Trindle Road.  We have not received any information on what they 
might or might not have found. This was no cost to us and was done as a way 
to allow a parking area to be placed on our property. We do not plan on 
moving forward with the parking area. 

 

We had two cremation burials and one full burial in August.  

Three burial plots were purchased in August. 

 

The installation of the fence will take place on September 6, 2022 

Deanna Kendall 
Cemetery Manager 
 

 


